Car Trials Open Meeting
Saturday 18 April 2009

The MOTORSPORT
CHAMPIONSHIPS

Announcement
The BTRDA® Car Trials Committee is holding an Open Meeting on Saturday 18 April 2009 to which representatives of
clubs involved in Car Trials, competitors and any other interested party are invited. It is open to non BTRDA® members.

The purpose of the meeting is to receive feedback on the recent changes to the sport and discuss ways in which the
sport can best develop in the future. The meeting will have representatives from the MSA and BTRDA committees
responsible for Car Trials, the former, of course, also being the legislative body.

The meeting will also present an opportunity to nominate and vote for members of the BTRDA® Car Trials Committee.
Participation in this committee is for members of the BTRDA® only and presents an ideal opportunity to bring
suggestions forward for discussion and action, either for regulatory changes or the BTRDA® Car Trials Championship.
Where?

At the premises of Gunn JCB, Halfords Lane, Smethwick, W Midlands B66 1EL (off M5, Junction 1)

Arrival 1200 noon for a 1215 start.

Do | have to pre-register?

To help us provide adequate facilities, please email your intention to attend to: neil.mackay.home@btinternet.com or
telephone Neil (before 9 p.m.) on 0115 9291728 (message may be left).




